
Meyers, Robert COE

From: Meyers, Robert COE
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2002 1:53 PM
To: Lucas, Theodore DPM 305 375-5257; Sanchez, Gerald CA
Cc: Zito, Judi COM; Singer, Miriam DPM; Williams, Selena DPM; Torriente, Susanne DPM
Subject: RE: Sent on behalf of the Procurement Department Cone of Silence question

I agree.

Robert Meyers

Original

Message

From: Lucas, Theodore DPM 305 375-5257
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2002 12:27 PM
To: Sanchez, Gerald CA; Meyers, Robert COE
Cc: Zito, Judi COM; Singer, Miriam DPM; Williams, Selena DPM; Torriente, Susanne DPM
Subject: RE: Sent on behalf of the Procurement Department Cone of Silence question

Hello All: Gerald discussed this with me last week, and feels, as I do, that "any" communication relating to the
particular RFP, RFQ or bid is governed by the Cone. Oral exchange would be prohibited, unless one of the
exceptions apply. Everyone agree? Thanks, TED

Original

Message

From: Lucas, Theodore DPM 305 375-5257
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2002 10:55 MI
To: Sanchez, Gerald CA
cc: Zito, Judi COM; Singer, Miriam DPM; Williams, Selena DPM; Owen, Bob PWD
Subject: RE: Sent on behalf of the Procurement Department

Good morning Gerald. It would seem to me that "any" means communication about a particular RFP, RFQ
or bid, including funding questions with BCC members or staff, while the Cone is in effect, but for any exception
to the Cone that may apply. One of the exceptions, of course, are written communications. But, what do you
think? I’d like to run this by you for your legal opinion. Thanks, TED

Original

Message

From: Zito, Judi COM
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2002 8:55 AM
To: Owen, Bob PWD
Cc: Torriente, Susanne DPM; Lucas, Theodore DPM 305 375-5257
Subject: RE: Sent on behalf of the Procurement Department

Im not sure, but will copy Procurement to find out!

Original

Message

From: Owen, Bob PWD
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2002 8:44 AM
To: Zito, Judi COM
Subject: RE: Sent on behalf of the Procurement Department

I find the Prohibition regarding "Qfljoral communication regarding a particular RFP or RFQ" to be vague.
We have projects that may have been advertised for design consultant selections, and we may need to
discuss construction funding or other issues related to the specific project with BCC members or staff. Is
this prohibited under the cone of silence?

--Original Message----
From: Zito, Judi COM
Sent: Friday, February 08, 2002 5:54 PM
To: MetroNet All Users
Subject: Sent on behalf of the Procurement Department

To all county employees:



Please click below to read the Amended Cone of Silence effective today, February 8,2002.

http://www.co.miami-dade.fl.us/dpm/cone silence.htm
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